
CROUCH END, HORNSEY AND STROUD GREEN 

 

OPEN ACTIONS 

ACTION OWNER WHERE 

RAISED 

STATUS 

Councillor Winskill to arrange a meeting 
with the Assistant Chief Executive and/or 
the Chief Executive to work out a way of 
improving timescales and quality 

CHAIR 
 
(Prev. Councillor 
Winskill – passed 
to Councillor Strang 
as new Chair) 

Area Forum – 24 
April 2012 

Update at Area Forum 18 June 2012 –  
 
Councillor Winskill emailed Chief Executive and 
Assistant Chief Executive on 5 June 2012.  A response 
was provided on 11June 2012 by the ACE to suggest 
that the matter was discussed at the Area Committee 
Chairs meeting. 
 
Councillor Winskill requested that the Chair write a 
letter to the Chief Executive / Assistant Chief Executive 
stating that it was discourteous not to agree to a 
meeting with Members of this committee to work out a 
way of improving timescales and quality of responses 
to actions raised during the Area Forums. 

That a paper (and officer attendance) be 
provided at the next meeting of the Area 
Forum to explain the legal standing of the 
Council with regards to ‘Chuggers’ and 
what options are available to deal with 
them 

Director of Place 
and Sustainability / 
Licensing Team 

Area Forum – 24 
April 2012 

Chair to contact Enforcement Response Service 
Manager to arrange for information to be provided at a 
future meeting. 

Hornsey Town Hall 
It was requested that the Heads of Terms 
be published, and information provided on 
how these would work in practice 
(particularly in relation to community 
access arrangements), as well as 
information about the Heritage Lottery 

Capital Project 
Team, Place & 
Sustainability 

24 April 2012 Chair to speak with relevant officers to invite them to a 
future meeting. 



CROUCH END, HORNSEY AND STROUD GREEN 

 

OPEN ACTIONS 

Fund application. 

Chuggers 
That a paper (and officer attendance) be 
provided at the next meeting of the Area 
Forum to explain the legal standing of the 
Council with regards to Chuggers and 
what options are available to deal with 
them. 

Director of Place & 
Sustainability / 
Licensing Team 

Area Forum – 24 
April 2012 

Information provided by the Licensing Team attached 
to the minutes of the 18 June 2012 meeting. 
 
Councillor Strang has contacted the Cabinet Member 
for Environment to discuss a way forward, and 
information will be provided at a future meeting. 

Jamaica Village 
Further information was requested with 
regards to the estimated costs to the Local 
Authority on setting up and advertising 
events 

Councillor Reece Area Forum – 18 
June 2012 

 

Planning and the Localism Act 
That an update is presented at a future 
forum when the process has been 
developed further 

Chair / Clerk Area Forum – 18 
June 2012 

 

Area Plan 
That the plan would not be signed off until 
the Chair was able to work with officers to 
look at the issues raised. 

Chair Area Forum – 18 
June 2012 

In progress 

 


